
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

As outlined in the return to school newsletter Covid protocols, I wanted to let you know that we have been 
advised that there has been a confirmed case of COVID-19 within the Y4 class.  This is not linked to the 
earlier case several weeks ago in this class, the individual has not been in school for a few days and all 
the appropriate testing procedures have been followed.  At the moment there is no need for any further 
action and your child can continue to attend school.  There have been no close contacts in school 
identified by NHS Track and Trace.   
 

Please continue to be vigilant for any signs of Covid symptoms and if your child feels at all unwell it would 
be advised to seek a PCR test for them and keep them off school pending the outcome.   
 

Thank you, 
 
 

Miss E Beeston, Head Teacher  

 

 

 

 


